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Information for new puppy owners: 
Worming

Most puppies will have worms however well cared for. This means regular worming treatment is very important for all new puppies to ensure they do not suffer with the complications of worm burdens; such as failure to gain weight and thrive.

New puppies should be wormed every 2 weeks until they are 12 weeks old and then, depending on the wormer used, every 3 months thereafter. Please discuss with one of our nursing team the most appropriate wormer for you. Ensure that, when getting a new puppy, you ask the breeder when the puppy was last wormed and the product that was used to help us tailor your treatment accordingly.

Flea Treatment

Effective flea control is important from an early age as once fleas are present in your home it can be very difficult to eradicate them.

Flea treatments should be started from 2 days or 8 weeks old depending on the product and should be used every 2 months to ensure appropriate levels of cover. Our nursing team are always available to assist and advise you on appropriate puppy and house treatments as necessary.

Diet

We recommend feeding puppies a complete, puppy, dry diet as early as possible. This ensures they gain the required nutrition for healthy growth as well as, in the long term, help in the prevention of dental disorders. Initially small meals should be fed on a regular basis, weaning gradually as your puppy grows to a minimum of 2 meals a day.

Socialisation

Early socialisation is important for your new puppy and includes ensuring your puppy is used to all household sounds, a variety of different people, thorough handling including looking at its teeth and in its ears, other fully vaccinated dogs in a safe environment and traffic noises.

Legal requirements

Please bear in mind that it is a legal requirement for your puppy to wear a collar and tag with the owner’s detail when in a public place - this is the owners responsibility. It is worth getting your puppy used to wearing a collar while it must stay in the house so that when it is possible for it to go out, it is happy to wear the required collar! We also recommend microchipping your puppy - feel free to discuss this further with nursing staff.

Insurance

It is very important to take out insurance for your puppy sooner rather than later as it will allow peace of mind in case of any accidents or illness. Specialist treatment can cost thousands of pounds, so ensure the policy you take out has a suitable limit of cover. Also, some insurance policies will cover third party liability, as your dog is your responsibility. If it causes an accident you could be liable, and third party cover would protect you.

- And remember, if you have any questions please ask one of our nursing team who would be happy to help!
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